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Sunday Worship Service 

Oct 6, 2019 † 10:30 am 
 

Service Leader: Steven Pavao 

Worship Leader: Sit Laus Deo 
 
  

 

A warm welcome to those visiting with us today. 

If we can assist you in any way, please speak to one of the ushers. 

 

CHILDCARE IS AVAILABLE: The Nursery, for infants up to 2 yrs, is located on the 

second floor of the CE Building. The first door on your right after crossing the 

bridge. An usher would be happy to assist you with directions.  
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Welcome & Announcements  

Communion 

Praise & Worship We Trust in the Name of the Lord Our God 

We Will Dance 

The Solid Rock 

Holy, Holy, Holy 

Offering Prayer  

Children dismissed for Sunday School – Jr Youth 

Ministry of Music Fairest Lord Jesus  

Scripture Col. 1: 15-17 

Pastoral Prayer  
 

Sermon Thinking Upon the Person of Christ Part I 

Closing Hymn Father I Adore You/Doxology  

Benediction  



                            Classrooms are located across the bridge in the CE Building. 

Sunday School 
                              Preschool to SK downstairs & Gr. 1 to Gr. 5 upstairs 

                   Junior Youth – Gr. 6-8 (every other week) 
 

If you are visiting with us this morning we’d love to have your children join 

us for Sunday School. Please ask an usher for directions. 

 

Prayer 
 

Whom have I in heaven but you? And earth has nothing I desire besides you. 

My flesh and my heart may fail, but God is the strength of my heart and my 
portion forever. Psa. 73: 25-26 Praise be to God. 

 

Coming Events 
 

Agents in Action 2!!! Kids Club. Wed. evenings until Nov. 6th 

from 6:30-8pm. Online registration is available at 
vbspro.events/p/f60726. Mark your calenders and tell your 

friends! 32 kids and growing! 
 

Apple Pies - Don’t forget to pickup your pies on Mon. Oct. 7th between 11 am 
and noon.  

 

Board Meetings – Oct. 7th at 7 pm in the boardroom. 
 

Women’s Bible study will be starting up again doing a 5-week study on the book 

of Ruth using a study written by Kathleen Nielson. Our first meeting will be 
Monday, Oct. 21st at 7:00pm. Please speak to Alana Peasley or call the church 

office to sign up and reserve a study book.  
 

Regular Events 
 

Monday Exercise class – The VON led class to promote fitness, strength and 

balance for seniors 55+ on Monday mornings from 10-11 am. New participants 
are welcome. For both men and women.  

 

Coffee Break – Refreshments, games of shuffleboard or other board games Wed. 

mornings at 9:00 am. A time for Q&A with the Pastor. It’s a good way to get to 
know one another. All ages welcome, invite a friend. 

 

Thursday Bible Study at 7 pm in the Bible study room. We are studying the book 
of Hebrews. All are welcome! Bring your bibles. 

 

Prayer Meeting - The last Sunday of the month in the boardroom at 3:30 pm. 
 

Ask the Pastor – 2nd Sunday of the month meeting at 3:30 pm.  
 



 

Community Events 
 

Campaign Life – Life Chain Oct. 6th. A peaceful public witness to the sanctity of all 
human life. Leamington at the corner of Erie & Talbot, Kingsville at the corner 

of Main & Division from 2:30-3:30 pm. lifechain@campaignlifecoalition.com for 

more information. 
 

The Barn - We are a Christ centered non-denominational men’s ministry where 
men, meet weekly to learn of, seek, experience, and demonstrate the person 

of Jesus Christ in living a Christian lifestyle. Held at the Kingsville Lions Hall each 
Thurs. at 7 pm. All men are welcome to join in a time of fellowship. For more 

information see bulletin board poster or contact Bill at 519-999-3519. 
 

After School Bible Club Fundraiser – Soup & Dessert at Harrow Baptist Church, 
Sat. Nov 2nd, 5:30 pm. $5. at the door, children half price. Enjoy bottomless 

bowls of soup and delicious desserts. 
 

Missions 
 

Bible Club Ministries - I am so grateful that we get to partner together in this 
ministry. Your prayers, support and encouragement are so important and 

valuable. Please join us in praying for:  Bible club teachers for the schools. 

Schools/staff to be open to having Bible clubs. The children who attended a 
summer backyard Bible club. Judy Hiebert 

 

Malawi – SIM “There is a time for everything, and a season for every activity under 
the heavens:” Ecclesiastes 3:1 This is a really strange prayer letter to be writing. 
It’s one that I honestly didn’t think I would have to write for at least another 10 

years. I have made the difficult decision to move back to Canada in November. 
[due to unsafe conditions in Malawi] 

I want to thank you all for praying for me over the last month. After much prayer 

and many discussions with trusted friends and family, I feel that moving back 
to Canada is what is best for me right now. Thank you so much for supporting 

and praying for me as I grieve and say goodbye to my life in Malawi and start 
fresh in Canada. It is truly a blessing! Alicia Marie 

 

Serving Next Week – Oct. 13th  
  

Service Leader Darrin Manley Worship Leader  Et Al 

Ushers East Harold Puyda, Jerry Roach 

Ushers West Keith Malott, Brian Roach 

Elevator John Robinson 

Audio & Visual John F, Richard, Steven 

Preschool & Nursery Blanka, Gabi, Jamie T, Vangie 

Sunday School Alex, Michelle M, Louise, Erika 

Next Sermon Col. 1: 18-23 



 
Sermon Notes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

3 Fox St. Leamington, ON N8H 4W9 Office: 326-5491 9 am-1 pm 
 Pastor Mike 519-816-5491 Pastor Jason 226-345-9722 Joanne 519-324-6828 

 Email: firstbap@cogeco.net  Website: www.fbcleamington.com 

Attendance     

YTD as of Sept. 30/19 Revenue Expenses Surplus/Deficit  

Operating funds 199,149.25 208,573.70 -9,424.45  

Treasures Loan 22,912.97  Debt to Trust Funds 175,000       


